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Thank you for your continuous co-operation and compliance with the school’s guidance for 
entering and exiting the school. 
 

 
 

 
If your child is sick: 
Please ring Mary in the office on 01-4592986 if your child is sick.  If it is out 
of school hours, you can leave a message or email the school on 
office@scoilmhuireclondalkin.com.  This information should NOT be sent 
on Seesaw. 

 
 
Homework: 
Homework will be starting on Monday 9th November.  It 
will include active homework or reading.  Spellings and 
tables will be included for senior classes.   
 
Teachers will inform you as to how the homework will be sent home. 
 
 

 
Spellings For Me:  
Spellings For Me (2nd to 6th classes) can be activated from home and 
the children really enjoy it so encourage them to login to their 
account. 
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Green Halloween: 
Green Halloween has been as usual very successful.  Your child’s 
teacher will send you a video of the class on Seesaw. 
 
Thanks to all the staff and parents for their input and help. 
 

 
Declaration Form: 
Reminder:   We would appreciate if you would fill out the declaration form on Aladdin the day 
before your child returns to school. 
 

 
 
Hand Sanitisers: 
As you may have heard on the news, there has been a recall of some hand 
sanitisers.  We are not affected by this.  The one we use is Chamcotec. 
 

 
 
Pupil of the Week: 
Pupil of the week will once again be up on our website this week.   
 
 
 
 

Booklist Money: 
Thank you to all who have paid the book money.  E-Payments is now set up 
on Aladdin.  All parents should have got a link for payment of Book Money 
and Allianz Pupil Insurance.   
 
If you are experiencing any problems with paying, please ring the office. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Le gach dea ghuí 

 

Ms. Burke-Heneghan and the Staff of Scoil Mhuire 

Thank You To All Pupils and Parents 

Enjoy the Mid-Term Break 


